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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

[All Classes] 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sub: 73rd Republic Day – Holiday/Non-Instructional day on 26.01.2022 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
(i) 73rd Republic Day Celebration 
 
On behalf of the Principals, Staff and Students of Indian School Wadi Kabir, we cordially 
invite you to the Virtual Celebration of the 73rd Republic Day of India, which will be 
celebrated on Wednesday, 26th January 2022, from 07.30 a.m. onwards.   
  
We are also pleased to announce that Mrs. Riddhi Jinesh Dharamsey, has graciously 
consented to preside over this event as the Chief Guest. 
 
We are also delighted to announce that Shri Anil Khimji, Shri Kiran Asher and Shri 
Rajendra Ved will shower their blessings as the Guests of Honour for the programme. 
 
The Invitation and program sheet are attached herewith for your ready reference. 
 
Please click the link: https://youtu.be/T3YWlHk0vT0 to watch the program LIVE on 
YouTube.  
 
(ii) Non-Instructional day on 26.01.2022 
 
The school office will remain closed on Wednesday, 26th January 2022 on account 
of 73rd Republic Day. It will be a non-instructional day for all classes. 
  
With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 

https://youtu.be/T3YWlHk0vT0

